
What we've been up to
After a busy Christmas period, it was great to
get back into the swing of things for our first
half term of the new year. The school council
have continued doing great work fundraising,
whilst we have also seen great projects in art
as well as Horticulture which is just the tip of
the iceberg of all the work we do! 

Christmas at Wetheringsett
Our last week before the Christmas
break was filled with lots of
festivities we really loved. Our
annual Christmas dinner continued
as well as the fantastic Christmas
market run by the school council. We
even made festive wreaths in
Horticulture to truly get into the
Christmas spirit!
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A postcard update
Our climate change postcards
have already been on display in
Ireland for an exhibition and they
will also be on display in other
exhibitions across the UK before
we receive responses. All the
artwork is incredible but its
especially great to see amazing
work from some of our own
students. 

Our pebble project
In arts award we've been stone
painting this term and leaving
them in public to hopefully be
moved across the region. We
have our own hashtag on the
back of them so we can see the
progress and we are really
excited to see just how long of a
journey our stones end up
making!

School Council fundraising 
Through our efforts before
Christmas and a couple of bingo
nights for staff the school council
have raised £326.12 for cancer
research and we had some visitors
from the charity which we presented
the cheque too. The council also
have a huge amount of plans in the
future for more amazing fundraising!


